
Invitation for Bids
for

Roadway Improvements - Paving Services
By the

Town of Hopkinton Department of Public Works
83 Wood Street, Hopkinton, MA 01748

ADDENDUM #1
FEBRUARY 23, 2024

Firms submitting a response to Hopkinton DPW’s IFB must acknowledge receipt of all addenda,
including Addendum #1, in its bid documents.

NOTICE OF CORRECTION TO ADVERTISING - MassDOT Prequalification Clarification

Please note that the following language should have been included in the original bid
advertising documents,

“MassDOT prequalification of contractors with the class of work as, Paving-Surfacing, for the
project with an estimated value of $600,000 annually will be required.”

Also, please note that the bid warrants a one-year contract with an option to renew for two
additional one-year periods, when agreed upon by both parties. An annual percentage increase will
be allowed.

Please contact the Town’s Procurement Manager, Maureen McKeon, via email with any
questions you may have at mmckeon@hopkintonma.gov.

All other provisions as stated in the IFB document shall remain in full effect unless any further
changes or clarifications become necessary at which time an additional addendum will be
issued.

End Addendum #1
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